
ATTENTION SOKOL GOLFERS!!! 
 

The Slovak Catholic Sokol as a Fraternal Society, participates in various charitable acts. 
For this reason, I ask all of our golfers who are attending the 66th International Golf 
Tournament in Dubois this year to help us continue these efforts. 

 

We would like to encourage our golfers to bring any old golf shirts that you may no 
longer need to donate to the Haven House in Dubois. The Haven House Shelter is a 
short-term homeless shelter for residents of Clearfield, Elk and Jefferson Counties 
serving the homeless for 15 years. During that time over 800 people have regained 
their independence and self-respect in an average of 39 days. The shelter is limited to 
8 beds and the building is secured and staffed 24 hrs.--365 days a year. Haven house 
is a 501 c nonprofit so donations are tax deductible 

 

This is a great way to help the homeless along with clearing out your closets of golf 
shirts you no longer need!  I will have a collection box at both the Treasure Lake Golf 
Course along with the Fairfield Inn & Suites.  

 

I look forward to seeing many of our golfers knowing that you will show your true 
Sokol fraternalism by helping in this worthy cause.  

 

Zdar Boh!! 

 

Edward D. Moeller 

Vice President 

Slovak Catholic Sokol 

 

 

 


